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I support this bill wholeheartedly.  The poor ecological condition of private 

timberlands in Oregon is disgraceful.  Timber harvest activities need to be regulated 

for the good of the environment and the people of this great state.  Letting private 

interests and greed control the activities on all lands of this state and nation is a huge 

mistake when considering that ecological and human health is dependent on a 

healthy ecosystems.  We must change our ways so that our land managment 

decisions serve the general good and the health and prosperity of future generations.  


